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    Detectives Investigate Battery Cases 
 

San Diego, CA – The San Diego Police Department is asking for the public’s assistance for 

information regarding four incidents in the area of Del Sol Boulevard and Picador Boulevard. 

In all four incidents, a female was approached from behind and battered as they were 

walking on the sidewalk or in front of a business.  The suspect is described as a male, thin 

build, wearing dark clothing.  The incidents occurred between December 13 and December 

20.   

There is no photo available. 

Anyone with information on these cases and/or suspect should call Crime Stoppers at (888) 

580-8477. 

For more information please contact: Lieutenant Ernesto Servin at 619-424-0428 or 

eservin@pd.sandiego.gov 

### 

San Diego Police Department 

Media Services Unit 
 
 

1401 BROADWAY STREET • SAN DIEGO • CALIFORNIA • 92101 • 619.531.2900 

To Maintain 

Peace and 

Order by 

Providing the 

Highest 

Quality Police 

Services. 

PRESS RELEASE 

For Immediate Release • December 22nd, 2015 

 

 


